
 

 

Phase 1: Managed return to school for St Clair High School 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Monday 11 May, we begin Phase 1 of the managed return to school for students. In this phase, SCHS 

students in Years 7 -11 will attend school one day per week.  

Year 12 will attend Monday to Friday as per their usual timetable.  

It is anticipated that all NSW students will increase the number of days at school before the end of the term, 

under the advice of NSW Health. 

Phase 1 Schedule: Week 3 A, 11th May 2020 

Year 7:   Monday 

Year 8:  Tuesday 

Year 9:   Wednesday 

Year 10:  Thursday 

Year 11: Friday 

Year 12: Monday to Friday 

N.B Students are to meet in the Hall 8.30am on their scheduled school day. 

 Students attend one day per week and continue to learn remotely from home for the 

remaining days. 

 School bell times remain unchanged. Students are not permitted to leave school grounds 

during normal school operating hours 8.30am – 2.40pm. 

 School canteen is open for recess and lunch with a limited menu.  Students are encouraged to 

order their food to prevent groups gathering and to maintain social distancing requirements. 

 Those students whose parents/carers work and are unable to learn from home are to continue 
to attend school. 

 Continued enhanced cleaning and hygiene procedures are in place.  

 Students are to wear full school uniform, and be prepared with all necessary 
equipment/stationary. 

 Students are to bring their personal devices or the devices that they have borrowed from the 
school. Students will also need to bring earphones/buds. 

  
We encourage you to support your child/children to continue learning at home on remote learning 
days. 
 
Please follow the health advice and keep your child/children at home if they are unwell. 
 

 

Julie Tegart 

Principal, St Clair High School 

4th May 2020 

St Clair High School 
6 Endeavour Avenue, ST CLAIR NSW 2759 
Phone: (02) 9670 6700 
Fax: (02) 9834 3867 
Email: stclair-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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